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Years ago our university reinstituted a liberal arts course called the Mathematical Sampler. Over time we have exper-

imented with various textbooks and selections of content. Changes in university requirements and the way in which

courses are scheduled required some changes in the course. This presentation addreses new writing assignments, assess-

ment methods and project assignments, some even made during this fall semester. Included will be student reflections

on the course. (Received September 18, 2009)
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